

















THE COUNCIL OF THE MUNICIPALITY OF NEWTOWN
MINUTES OF A MEETING OF THFE COUNCIL (Special) (duly convened) Page 2608

Minute Marginal Held at the COUNCIL CHAMBERS, NEWTOWN
Number Reference
‘ G MONDAY the 22nd day of DECEMBER, 194las 7-30 o'clock p.on.
(Continued)
M. No. 28/2/1941
QUESTIONS WITHOUT NOTICE:
9094 |ALD.PAWLEY Alderman Pawley drew attention to the advertisement which had been inserted in last
RE A.R.P. ADJIIT. week's local papers in connection with "What to do in an Air-Raid", and said that
portion of the article dealing with incendiary bombs had since been revised. His
Worship the Mayor intimated that a fresh advertisement would be inserted, bringing
the matter up to date.
9095 |ALD.FLEMING Aldermen Fleming drew attention to the fact that in some places he had noticed that
CONDITION the sand delivered by the Council had been left by the occupiers in their yards.
OF SAND Reply, the people had been warned to keep the sand dry in an accessible spot inside
the house.
9096 | ALD.WALT:RS Hii cAlderman Walters asked if gates would be made for the Camperdown Cemetery from Lennox
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matreet to give access to the Air-Raid Trenches. The Engineer replied that gates were
being provided both in Lennox Street and Federation Road.

Alderman Beaufils drew attention to the need for trenches to be provided in Enmore Ward.

Alderman Lynch drew attention to the land from about 2 to 8 Charles Street, in f ront
of existing premises. The Engineer intimated that all available spots were being
investigated.

Alderman Smith asked if occupiers could dig trenches in their own back yards. Reply,
No objection could be seen to this practice.

. Alderman Fleming drew attention to the land off Mary, Bishopsgate and Oxford Streets,
“~ as being suitable for trenching. The Engineer replied that land suitable for trenching
was being investigated.

Alderman Fleming asked if the Health Inspector's holidays would be affected by the new

EYF%fgulatiOn o The Town Clerk replied that this eancelled all holidays.

Alderman Beaufils drew attention to roofs which were blown off at Enmore Terminus during
last Saturday's storm and asked that something be done to have these roofs braced to
prevent such occurrences. The Engineer replied that all reasonable precautions had been
taken and t he matter was referred to the Works Committee for further consideration.

SYMPATHY .

Feeling references having been made by the Mayor and Aldermen, it was resolved by the
Members rising in silence that letters expressing this Cauncil's sympathy be forwarded to
the Widow of Mr., W.J. Jarman, late of King Street, Newtown, and to the Widow of Mr. Yeates
of 50 Holmwood Street, Newtown.

And there being no further business the Meeting terminated at 8.40 p.m.

Confirmed at an Ordinary Meeting of the Council of the Municipality of Newtown, held at
the Town Hall, Newtown, on the 6th January, 1942.

This is Page No. 2 of the Minutes of a Special Meeting of the Newtown Council held on
the 22nd December, 194l.

TOWN CLERK. MAYOR.

Town Clerk Mayor




